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Addendum No. 1 
 

GCA-PR-24-634 - Request for Proposals 
 
Gender and Vulnerability Assessment in Cameroon 
 
 
 
This addendum addresses and/or clarifies the following: 
 
The closing date and time is hereby extended to 10 December 2024, 16:00:00 hours 
(04:00:00 p.m. o’clock), Central European Time (CET). 
 
Proposals received after the closing date and time will be rejected. GCA will confirm receipt 
of proposals within 24 hours from the closing date and time. Bidders that do not receive this 
confirmation must contact GCA within 48 hours from the closing date and time. After 48 
hours from the closing date and time, GCA shall not respond to any queries related to 
whether a bidder’s proposal was received. 
 
Questions & Answers: 
 
Question 1:  This RFP was announced a few weeks ago but under a framework contract. Would it be 
possible to clarify if it is part of a Framework contract, please? 
Response 1:   This is now being issued outside the framework agreement and framework holders are 
encouraged to participate. 

  
Question 2:  To prepare a quality offer, would it be possible to consider a two-week extension deadline? 
Response 2:  The closing date is now updated to 10 December 2024. The Government of Cameroon is 
ready to kick off in December and we cannot extend the deadline any further. 

  
Question 3:  Can I ask which framework this falls under please? Or how this competition is being run? 
Response 3:  This does not fall under any framework agreement and is open to all interested and 
qualified bidders. Please review the RFP for details on how the competition is being run. 

  
 
 

All other requirements regarding the Request for Proposal remain the same. 


